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A special good bye to Mrs. Marlo Moore, our Resource Teacher, and best wishes in 
your retirement.  Mrs. Moore is always on-task, working hard, ready to support staff 
and students in need, and exuberates energy and enthusiasm.  We will all truly miss 
Mrs. Moore at Gatestone!  All the best! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday, January 9 Day 2 Welcome Back 

Happy New Year!  

Tuesday, January 10 Day 3 • Lunch Box 

Wednesday, December 21 Day 4  

Thursday, December 22 Day 5 • Pizza Day  

Friday, December 23 Day 1  

Week at a Glance 2022-2023   

  

January 9  –  January 13 
  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Welcome Ms. Sherry Halla, who joins Gatestone on January 9, 2023 in the Temporary 
Principal role.  Ms. Halla brings a wealth of experience through her work in HWDSB 
schools.  Welcome! 

 

A warm welcome as well to Ms. Yasmine Saddik who will be working in the LRT role 
starting January 9th, 2023. 
 
Ms. Walker and Ms. Stewart will continue in the position of Grade 1/2 Homeroom 
Teacher and Grade 2 Homeroom Teacher in the new year.   
 
 

Principal Farewell  
 

As I complete my final community update, I want to express how wonderful my 
experience at Gatestone has been.  I have thoroughly enjoyed working with Gatestone 
students, staff, and the entire community.  This is a community of people who respect 
and care for one another.  My time and experience here, over the past 4 years, will 
definitely not be forgotten.   
 
Sincerely, 
Ms. K. Reilly-Scott 

 
Take care everyone!  

    

 
 
 
 

 



 
Celebrating Some Winter Break Fun! 

 

 
 
 

 


